Notification for extension of tender
closing time due to Black Rainstorm
Warning Signal

The Central Tender Board and the Public Works Tender Board announced
that the closing time for tenders to be received through the Government
Secretariat Tender Box or the Public Works Tender Box at noon today (October
8) has been extended to noon on October 11, 2021 (Monday) due to black
rainstorm warning signal.
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